

Kempinski Hotel Giardino di Costanza

SICILY

Mr. Thorsten Buehrmann President & CEO Seven Stars and Strips P.O. Box 5044 Montauk N.Y. 11954

Mazara del Vallo, 27th March 2007

Dear Thorsten,

With this letter I would like to express our sincere thanks and appreciations for having received the prestigious "Seven Stars and Strips Award".

We, at the Kempinski Hotel Giardino di Costanza are very honoured, and feel most proud in wearing the elegant and highly estimated "Seven Stars and Strips" pin!

Besides our pride in receiving the Award, it was a great joy for all of us to perceive your enthusiasm and dedication in conducting such an accurate review of our Property.

On behalf of the entire Team I would like to express once again my utmost gratitude and please be sure that it will be my care to strive the highest standards in order to maintain the most excellent level of service and hospitality.

Please remember that whenever your travels bring you to Italy and Sicily, you are always most welcome at the Kempinski Hotel Giardino di Costanza.

We all look forward to continue a very successful and enjoyable relationship

with you.

Paolo Sanavia General Manager

HOTELIERS SINCE 1897

Via Salemi Km 7,100 - 91026 Mazara del Vallo (TP) - Italy
Tel +39 0923 675000 - Fax +39 0923 675876
info.mazara@kempinski.com - www.kempinski-sicily.com - www.kempinski.com



